Official launch of National Security
Department Reporting Hotline

The National Security Department of Police launched the ‘National
Security Department Reporting Hotline’' today (November 5, 2020) with a view
to facilitating members of the public to provide or report national security
related information.

Members of the public can report non-urgent national security related
matters to National Security Department via various platforms including
WeChat, SMS and email.

This hotline is solely for receiving national security related
intelligence such as information, photos, audio or video clips. The hotline
will not give any replies or be answered.

This hotline is not for general police reporting. To make a Police
report, please call a nearby Police Station or 999.

Police will not collect any personal data and will not provide any
information by the public to third parties. All data collected will be
strictly dealt with in accordance with the Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance.
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